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TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Deputy City Manager 

DATE:    March 14, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
City Council 2030 Vision Check-In and Progress Report 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In January 2021, the City Council and Executive Management Team met to review and discuss 
changes to the 2030 vision and priorities for the upcoming year. Following those discussions, in 
March 2021, staff presented the updated language and priorities. The revised vision statements 
read: 

 An inclusive community that promotes equity, diversity, and access in creating a meaningful 
quality of life for everyone  

 A connected, informed, and civically engaged community that embraces our City’s diversity 

 A thriving and diversified economy that includes living wage jobs, increased tourism, and 
sustained financial stability for the whole City 

 Safe, vibrant, and accessible gathering places throughout the City that build and celebrate 
our whole community 

 An efficient, accessible, innovative, sustainable, and connected transportation system that 
effectively and safely meets the needs of our entire community 

 Safe, desirable, welcoming, and sustainable neighborhoods with housing that is available 
for all 

 An environmentally active, sustainable, responsible, and forward-thinking community that 
values and protects our natural resources, inhabitants, and habitat 

Tonight, the City Council will review the organization’s progress towards accomplishing the 2030 
vision. Staff have prepared a list of completed, ongoing, and upcoming activities that relate to each 
of the seven statements.   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint Presentation  


